
Scotland School District #4-3  

Technology Acceptable Use Policy Cover Sheet 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 

This is to inform both students and parents of the changes in the Scotland School 

District’s AUP form policy. Unless parents sign this letter below indicating their desire to 

place a restriction on their son/daughter’s Internet usage it will be assumed there is no 

desired restriction. 

 It is extremely important that both you and your son / daughter fully understand 

and your son / daughter follows the technology acceptable use policy. The AUP policy in 

its entirety can be found on the school website homepage left hand links under 

Miscellaneous Documents.  

 As in the past the restriction categories included: 

1. No Internet Access 

2. Internet Access but no Internet e-mail (this pertains only to grades 7-12) 

3. Publishing student information on any type of social media to include (School 

Website, Cable Access Channel, School Facebook Page, etc.) 

Keep in mind the consequences that will occur if these are restricted     (especially 

#1). A vast majority of course content involving all grades K-12 come from some type of 

Internet source. Also be aware that when student images are published on social media, 

the student’s name is typically not attached to their picture. There may be some 

exceptions to this in grades 6-12. 

 If you wish for your son/daughter to have a restriction listed above please indicate 

their name below, what type of restriction desired, and sign in the parent signature box. If 

you have any questions pertaining to this letter or the AUP itself please contact Mr. 

Brunke at the school (583-2237   ext. 6). If you have more than one son/daughter in 

school and wish for restrictions for them, you can list their names below. 

Student Name(s) Restriction Desired 

  

  

  

  

  

 

Parent Signature: ______________________________________ 

** Reminder – If there are no restrictions this letter does not need to be signed and/or 

turned in. ** 


